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Meet: Sarah's Sayings
For Southbury resident Sarah Malyska, the signs were there pointing the way for her to start her
own creative business. This month, we are pleased to feature her work at Sarah's Sayings.

Malyska has spent years crafting beautiful, custom signs in addition to teaching classes on her
process. Her business started slowly, focusing on projects for her friends and family between
her schedule as a busy stay-at-home mother of three. "It’s a nice job that allows me to still have
my children and husband as number one," said Malyska. "I love to create and help people create
their very own visions."

When The Cottage on Main opened in Southbury, it was an opportunity for Malyska to begin
teaching a few classes and more aggressively grow her small business both in the store and on
social media.

Sarah's Sayings makes signs to order and offers a wide variety of functions and styles. "Holiday
signs, business signs, small shelf signs, porch decor, you name it," said Malyska.

She hopes the Makers Spotlight will provide more exposure to the community to expand her
business. Be sure to check out her work on Instagram: @Sarahs_Sayings or by emailing
sarahjkiely@gmail.com.

For more information, or if you are interested in being featured in an upcoming issue of the
Southbury Makers Spotlight, please contact us at edcsouthburymakers@gmail.com.

The Town of Southbury and Southbury Economic Development Commission do not endorse any individual or business
and are not responsible or liable for any content, product, goods, or services featured in the Makers Spotlight.



